
Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, welcome back! It is so lovely to see all of
the children back and welcome our new faces to
Reception. The children have settled back into
routines so well this week and we are extremely
proud of the way they have come back to school
showing responsibility and an eagerness to learn. 

Friday 6th September 2024

@FedNSCMelsonby

Mrs Robinson

Federation Notices

Have a lovely weekend!

This week, we started the school year by looking at a
book called ‘The Important Thing’ and used this as a
stimulus to create our own poems about the most
important thing about school. Some of the children’s
ideas included making friends, eating delicious food,
break and lunchtimes and learning. We are looking
forward to publishing these for each of our schools
very soon!  

Next week, on Thursday
12th and Friday 13th
September, we will have a
photographer in school, who
will be working with us to
create some promotional
videos and photos to help
publicise our wonderful
schools. We are really
excited about this but will
need to ask that children
come in school uniform on
these days and bring with
their P.E kit. This is for this
week only!

We will ensure that anyone
who does not have
permission is not included in
any of the shots.



News News

Deadlines and Reminders Deadlines and Reminders

How have we 
‘Lived Life in all its Fullness’ this

week?

.

Our new reception children have loved
exploring their new surroundings and
having the support of their older
classmates has made their transition into
school really successful and enjoyable. 

We have been blown away by the way in
which they have come into school this
week and settled so quickly. A big well
done to them!

Our new reception children have really
enjoyed exploring the provision this week.
Number fishing, creating performances at
the puppet theatre, taking part in dance
routines and tackling some Mastering
Number work have just been some of the
things that they have loved being a part of
this week. Well done Reception!

Meanwhile our Year 2 boys and KS2 girls
have been getting straight back into the
swing of things with spellings, times tables
and writing about their summer holiday
experiences. 



Friday 6th
September - 4th

October
KS2 Swimming

Tuesday 17th
September

Years
1 & 2

Multi-skills at
Northallerton Leisure

Centre

Thursday 19th
September

Year 6
Open Evening at

Richmond School

Monday 30th
September

All
Provisional Federation

Sports Day 
to be confirmed

Monday 14th
October

All
Forest School at Le

Cateau

Thursday 24th
October

All
Harvest Celebration 

(held at  NSC - time to
be confirmed)
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September - 4th

October
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September
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Northallerton Leisure

Centre
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September

Year 6
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Richmond School

Monday 30th
September

All
Provisional Federation

Sports Day 
to be confirmed

Monday 14th
October

All
Forest School at Le

Cateau

Thursday 24th
October

All
Harvest Celebration 

(held at Melsonby - time
to be confirmed)

Dates for diary Dates for diary

North and South Cowton 
Community Primary School

 Melsonby Methodist 
Primary School

Friends of Melsonby School AGM
Calling all parents! 

We are our holding our AGM on 23rd
September, 7pm in the school. Come along to

find out what we do to raise money for the
school and how you can help. Email

fomsmelsonby@outlook.com for more info 🙂


